
PUBLIC NOTICE 

The Law Enforcement Citizens 
Advisory Committee (LECAC) 

Meeting scheduled for 

Thursday, May 9, 2024, at 6:00 p.m.  

Has been CANCELED 
due to inclement weather conditions. 

The next meeting is scheduled for 
Thursday, June 13, 2024. 

If you have questions, please contact the 
Bluffton Police Department at:  843-706-4550 


